From: [\*] (CAB-MALMSTROM)

**Sent:** 21 September 2016 16:46

To: 'Tim Bennett'

**Subject:** RE: Letter from TABC and TABD Chairs re TTIP: Request for meeting

Tim,

Following our latest agenda meeting with the Commissioner, we regretfully must inform you that a meeting with her on 17 November 2016 cannot be organized due to time constraints and an already full agenda. Thank you for your understanding.

Kind regards,



facsimile: [\*]



From: Tim Bennett [mailto: [\*]

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 5:58 PM

To: [\*] (CAB-MALMSTROM)

Cc: [\*] ; ;

Subject: RE: Letter from TABC and TABD Chairs re TTIP: Request for meeting

[\*]

As a follow-up to the Commissioner's letter, would it be possible to arrange a meeting for TABC members with Commissioner Malmström on the afternoon of November 17 at any time during the 15:00 to 19:00 timeframe to review outstanding issues in the TTIP negotiations? As you know, TABC remains very supportive of the intense effort by the Commissioner and Ambassador Froman to conclude the text of the agreement in the coming months.

## Tim Bennett

**Trans-Atlantic Business Council** 

Director General/CEO

[\*] | www.transatlanticbusiness.org | (office) | | (mobile) [\*]

Follow our tweets @TABC\_Council



From: [\*] <u>@ec.europa.eu</u> [\*] <u>@ec.europa.eu</u>]

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 06:31 AM

To: Tim Bennett [\*] Cc: Subject: RE: Letter from TABC and TABD Chairs re TTIP Dear Sir, Please find enclosed Commissioner Malmström's reply to your email dated 10 June 2016. Thanks. Kind regards, **European Commission** Cabinet of Commissioner Cecilia MALMSTRÖM: Trade phone: facsimile: **European Commission** From: Tim Bennett [mailto:[\*] **Sent:** Friday, June 10, 2016 9:46 PM To: mfroman@ustr.eop.gov; CAB CECILIA MALMSTROM CONTACT Cc: DEMARTY Jean-Luc (TRADE); Punke, Michael W.; GARCIA BERCERO Ignacio (TRADE); @ustr.gov'; O'SULLIVAN David (EEAS-WASHINGTON); Gardner, Anthony L (USEU); [\*] ; ASENIUS Maria (CAB-MALMSTROM) Subject: Letter from TABC and TABD Chairs re TTIP

Ambassador Froman and Commissioner Malmström:

I have been asked to transmit the attached letter regarding TTIP to you from the TABC Board and TABD Chairs.

Tim Bennett

Tim Bennett

Trans-Atlantic Business Council

Director General/CEO

[\*] | www.transatlanticbusiness.org |

(office) | | (mobile) | [\*]

Follow our tweets @TABC\_Council

